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Dear MG – Driver, 

 It is a pleasure to me, to send you the brand new informations about the "2017 MG Sum-

mer Meeting in the Dolomites", which is located in my homecountry SouthTyrol, the country in 

the Dolomites. 

It will be held from 15th June 2017 to 18th June 2017 (main-event). If you want you can arrive one 

day earlier, the 14th June 2017 (pre-event) or/and stay one day longer – until 19th June 2017 (ex-

tension-event). It is up to you to choose how long you want to stay and enjoy the special MG 

event in the Dolomites / SouthTyrol. 

I was lucky enough to find two very nice hotels for our stay during the event and I am sure to 

have planed and prepared a very nice program for the whole event. 

Please, find in the regulation/rule and registration sheets all informations that you will need for 

booking and stay. If you have any question, please feel free to ask me. 

This is an international invitation for all MG drivers.  

It would be very nice to welcome you on the event. 

Best MGreetings from the Dolomites 

 Dr. Christian Bianco 
Postfach 02 

I – 39018 Terlan / Südtirol 
(Italy) 

 

 Email   =  �  mg.dolomites@gmail.com  
 mobile  = +39 338 314 67 79 

 


